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Dear all,

This is to let you know that as a resident of Camden | object to the above planning application on the
grounds that it will harm the existing landscape and wildlife of the Heath and will limit the public's
enjoyment of a Natural landscape. The proposed tower blocks will forever alter the historic views
from the Heath, and will be an eyesore for all.

The profit of those developers who gain from this sort of project, and the privilege of those who will
be able to afford this kind of tall apartment-block housing should not be allowed at the detriment of
the wildlife and the public's right to enjoy the beauty of the Heath.

I am one of those many residents who believe that the landscape of the Heath will be degraded
considerably as a result of this development and | strongly object to it. Camden Council should not
allow this kind of extensive and considerably disruptive construction on our beloved historic Heath.
Thank you.

Regards,

Christine Garabedian

Christine Garabedian



